
Davis Tennis Club Annual Membership Meeting 2011 

 

It was held Sunday March 27, 2011 at 1:30p.m. inside our new clubhouse during our brief tour.  Those 

attending were Patti Torri, Robert Glassburner, George Haver, Chris Dewees, Bill and Nori Reinert, 

Dennis Anderson, Diana Salcedo, Sharon Avery, Grace Vaughn. 

We need a new President and Social Director, but everyone else has agreed to stay on the board and 

some have not completed their two year terms. 

President- vacant (George Haver acting) 

Vice President – Bill Reinert 

Secretary- Patti Torri still serving two year term 

Social Director- vacant 

Treasurer- Chris Dewees 

Newsletter- Dennis Anderson still serving two year term 

Interclub- Carolyn Teragawa 

Court Permits- Patty Nishi 

Website and Signs for Courts- Janine Carlson 

Barry Markman- City Liaison 

Dale Hersch- Club Pro 

 

We meet the first Wednesday of every month and anyone is encouraged to attend. All meeting 

minutes are posted on our Davis Tennis Club website. 

 

 

 

 


